
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
Inter-Department Communication

DATE: September 7, 2012
AT (OFFICE): NHPUC

FROM: Al-Azad Iqbal
Utility Analyst III

SUBJECT: DM 11-264 Notice of Atlantic Power Partner, LLC (Atlantic P’
intent to register as a provider of electric aggregation
Recommendation

TO: Debra Howland
Executive Director

On December 8, 2011, the Commission received Atlantic Power P~
notice of intent to register to provide electric aggregation service in the State 01

Hampshire, pursuant to New Hampshire Administrative Rules Puc 2003.05. Atlantic
Power’s application was initially incomplete as it did not provide a copy of its
authorization to do business in New Hampshire from the Secretary of State which is
required pursuant to Puc 2006.02(5). On May 7, 2012, Atlantic Power requested a waiver
of Puc 2003.04(h) with respect to the amount of time for completion of an incomplete
application. On August 6, 2012, Atlantic Power filed the required document to complete
its application. Staff recommends that the application be considered complete and that
the Commission grant the waiver of Puc 2003.04(h).

The application has been reviewed and the Company has complied with the
requirements of Puc 2006.02. Staff recommends that Atlantic Power’s application to
register as a provider of electric aggregation service in New Hampshire be approved.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.


